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12/20,1/10,1/24,1/31,2/7,2/14,2/21,2/28,3/7,3/14,3/21,3/28, 

4/18,4/25,5/2,5/9,5/16,5/30,6/6,6/13. 

Dates may change due to inclement weather, and we will notify you by E-mail. 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

ECS is a non-profit organization, our sources of income is tuition, yearbook, and vendor fees, 

and parents donations.  Among which the Yearbook is a major income generator. Every year we 

collected around $6,000-$7,000.  Our staff is working very hard to prepare the yearbook.  I’m 

asking for your help to reach out to local businesses to place advertisements in our yearbook.  

With your help I’m sure we can continue to put out a successful yearbook.  Here is the price list 

for our yearbook ads: 

1/4 Page - $70, 1/2 Page - $120, Full Page - $200 

Deadline: 1/31/2015 

Please contact our PR Cecillia Chu(732-428-7498, ceciliachu40@yahoo.com) or Principal 

Peter Shen (908-727-7000, empire1994@gmail.com) 

 

 
 

This Saturday 12/20 is the last school day of 2014.  We wish our ECS Families a Happy 

Holidays.  School will being on January 10
th

, 2015.  Looking forward to seeing you! 

 

“Sheep” New Year Party 

Chinese New Year party will be held on 2/14/15 at 1PM in the cafeteria.  Please save the date, 

and come join us. 

 

Chinese New Year Preparation 

CSL classes, Pre-K to 3
rd

 grade please start your class preparations for Chinese New Year party.  

Any questions please contact Secretary, Geoffrey Wen 732-321-0499 or E-mail to: 

geoffrey.wen@gmail.com 

 

Yearbook  

Parents working on the yearbook classroom and individual photos need to submit them to Dean 

Wayne Wang by 1/10/2015.  If you need group photos, please contact Dean. 

 

Cultural class Drawing Teacher wanted 

If you know of anyone who is qualified for this position, please contact Principal Peter. 

2014-1015 School Year Calendar   
 

Principal’s Words 

 

School Activities 

 

http://www.edisonchineseschool.org/
mailto:geoffrey.wen@gmail.com


 

Free Zumba Class 

Location: Edison Chinese School Gym. 

Time: 12/20 Sat from 1Pm to 2PM  

Instructor: Joe Yung 

We are also open to the public.  Please invite others to join.  Space is limited.  Please email 

zumbajoe@att.net or contact (732)-829-9287 (text or leave message) 

 

 
 

 

12/20 Lunch box & Mr. Young desert & Bo-Hi-Twun 
 

 

 

 

2015 Taiwan Summer Camp Registration 

If you are interested, please go to the following links or contact 886-2-7734-5873, 7734-5834 

http://ntnucamp.sce.ntnu.edu.tw/studytour_tw_2015/ 

http://ntnucamp.sce.ntnu.edu.tw/summercamp_tw_2015/ 

 

Food Vendor 
 

Outside School Activities 
 

http://ntnucamp.sce.ntnu.edu.tw/studytour_tw_2015/
http://ntnucamp.sce.ntnu.edu.tw/summercamp_tw_2015/

